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October 8, 2014 

 

CONTACT: Randy Bryan, New Braunfels Police Dept. 

1488 S. Seguin Ave 

New Braunfels, TX 78130 

(830) 221-4127 

rbryan@nbtexas.org 

 

New Braunfels Police Department Seeks Applicants for the Contractual Training 

Advisory Board 

 

New Braunfels, Texas — The New Braunfels Police Department (NBPD) is required to maintain an 

active Law Enforcement Advisory Board to review and to provide direction to the Department’s Training 

Coordinator for all of its contractual training needs. There are currently several Civilian Board Member 

vacancies and citizens who reside within the city limits of New Braunfels are encouraged to apply. 

The Board establishes and reviews the proposed training courses and minimum attendance standards 

for any classes that NBPD will offer to Law Enforcement personnel through its Contractual Training 

Contract with the Texas Commission on Law Enforcement. 

One-third of the board’s membership is civilian. The term limit for civilian board member is five 

years and the board is required to meet a minimum of one time per year. 

Potential applicants can review basic information concerning board members by searching “Texas 

Administrative Code Rule 215.7 Training Provider Advisory Board” on the internet. Advisory Board 

training will be provided to all selected members prior to their attendance at the first meeting. 

Interested citizens should submit their resume to the attention of NBPD Officer Randy Bryan via 

email (rbryan@nbtexas.org), regular mail or hand delivery (1488 S. Seguin Avenue) by noon on October 29, 

2014. Officer Bryan may also be contacted for additional information via email or at 830-221-4127. 
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